OAKLAND UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING REGARDING FINAL REVIEW AND PROPOSED
ADOPTION OF SPECIAL EDUCATION LOCAL PLANAREA (SELPA) ANNUAL
SERVICE PLAN AND ANNUAL BUDGET PLAN FOR 2012-2013

TO ALL INTERESTED PARTIES, PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that on June 27, 2012, the
Oakland Unified School District, at the Regular Meeting of the Governing Board, will
hold a public hearing on its Special Education Local Plan Area (SELPA) Annual Service
Plan and Annual Budget Plan for 2012-2013 and, at the conclusion of the hearing, will
propose adoption/ratification of each by the Governing Board.

The public hearing will be held June 27, 2012, at approximately 6:00 p.m. or as soon
thereafter as the matter may be heard, in the Board Room, the Paul Robeson Building,
Oakland Unified School District, 1025 Second Avenue, Oakland, California 94606.

The purpose of this public hearing is to take comments from the public regarding the
Plans and to make any modifications thereto, if warranted.

A copy of the of the Plans are available for review prior to the public hearing via
computer terminal in the first floor lobby, the Office of the Superintendent, Room 301,
the Office of the Governing Board, Room 320, Oakland Unified School District, Paul
Robeson Building, 1025 2nd Avenue, Oakland, CA and the Office of the Department of
Programs for Exceptional Children, 2850 West Street, Oakland, CA 94608 and on the
World Wide Web at

http:/ /publicportal.ousd.k12.ca.us/19941081819255553 / site / default.asp on or after
June 10, 2012.

s/Edgar Rakestraw, Jr.
Secretary, Governing Board
Oakland Unified School District



